Executive leadership update

Dear senior leaders,

Further to last week’s announcement letting you know about Deb Gordon’s
departure from AHS, | wanted to share an update with you on interim
leadership.

Sean Chilton, Vice President, People, Health Professions & Information
Technology, will provide interim executive leadership for the Clinical
Operations, EMS and Primary Care teams alongside dyad physician
partners Dr. Sid Viner, Vice President & Medical Director, Clinical
Operations and Dr. Peter Jamieson, Interim Associate Medical Director,
Clinical Operations.

Sean brings significant clinical and leadership experience to this role,
including previous roles as the Chief Zone Officer South Zone, as well as
several clinical leadership positions while working in Grande Prairie and
across Alberta.

Sean and Deb are collaborating on transition this week and | would like to
thank them both.

Susan McGillivray has agreed to backfill Sean’s role leading the People
and Health Professions teams. Natalie McMurtry will take on executive
leadership of the Sustainability Program moving forward. Sean will
continue to have responsibilities for IT and Connect Care.

Please share this information with your team members and as you do so,
please also share last week’s announcement on Deb’s departure (see
below), as appropriate.

Sincerely,

Mauro Chies
AHS President and CEO
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